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Weld County, Colorado is moving quickly to place extreme limits on solar 
development.

This week the Weld County Board of County Commissioners plans to take 
initial steps toward adopting amendments to the County zoning code and 
1041 regulations that would only allow solar development in the County to 
occur in areas zoned for industrial uses. This move, if approved, will 
effectively prohibit the development of large-scale solar projects in Weld 
County.

These proposed amendments are scheduled to initially go before the Weld 
County Planning Commission on December 1 at 12:30 PM and will be 
considered by the Weld County Board of County Commissioners on 
December 2 at 9:00. Further hearings are currently scheduled to take 
place before the Commissioners on December 16 and December 30. The 
County's current plan is to formally adopt this change before the end of the 
year.

This publication is designed to provide general information on pertinent 
legal topics. The statements made are provided for educational purposes 
only. They do not constitute legal or financial advice nor do they 
necessarily reflect the views of Holland & Hart LLP or any of its attorneys 
other than the author(s). This publication is not intended to create an 
attorney-client relationship between you and Holland & Hart LLP. 
Substantive changes in the law subsequent to the date of this publication 
might affect the analysis or commentary. Similarly, the analysis may differ 
depending on the jurisdiction or circumstances. If you have specific 
questions as to the application of the law to your activities, you should 
seek the advice of your legal counsel.


